
 

A special meeting of the Board of Trustees was held on Wednesday, March 3, 2021, in the 

Village Hall.  Mayor Westcott opened the meeting at 1:05 p.m.  Also present were Deputy Mayor 

Conley, Trustee Blumrick, Trustee McAvoy, Trustee Barr, Coordinator Bobbitt, Police Chief 

Swick, and Clerk-Treasurer VanBuren. 

Clerk VanBuren asked the Board about the Niagara County by the Numbers – Mural 

Project as requested by Mike Weber. Discussion ensued about where a mural would be 

appropriate and who could be the custodian of the project. The Board decided that they are 

simply not interested at this time. 

Discussed the changes to the budget that the Mayor and the Clerk-Treasurer had suggested 

in order to close the gap in the budget of the General Fund, Water Fund, and the Sewer Fund. 

The Board reviewed the expenditures in the General Fund to see if there were more cuts that 

could be made to reduce the budget further.  

Clerk VanBuren presented the Board with the Village’s multi-year comparison from the 

last five years from openbookny so that the Board could see the Village’s Fiscal comparison report. 

Clerk VanBuren presented information to the Board regarding possible tax levy and tax 

rates. Discussion ensued and the Board will approve the 2021-2022 Preliminary Revenues, 

Expenditures, and Wages as well as the Tax Levy and Tax Rate at the next Board meeting which is 

Monday, March 15, 2021. 

There being no other business, a motion was made by Deputy Mayor Conley, and 

seconded by Trustee Blumrick, to adjourn the meeting at 2:44 pm. 

 

     Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 

     Lisa M. VanBuren 

     Clerk-Treasurer 
 

   


